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DRAFT DOCUMENTS RELATED TO THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL 
YEAR 2019-2020 (“DRAFT DOCUMENTS”), AS SUBMITED BY THE CHIEF 

FINANCIAL OFFICER OF THE GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO (“CFO”) TO 
THE FINANCIAL OVERSIGHT AND MANAGEMENT BOARD FOR PUERTO 
RICO, PURSUANT TO SECTION 202(C) OF THE PUERTO RICO OVERSIGHT, 

MANAGEMENT, AND ECONOMIC STABILITY ACT (“PROMESA”) 
 

 
DISCLAIMER 

 
 

 THE DRAFT DOCUMENTS ARE PRELIMINARY AND SUBJECT TO MATERIAL 
CHANGES. 

 

 THE PUERTO RICO FISCAL AGENCY AND FINANCIAL ADVISORY 
AUTHORITY (“AAFAF”), THE CFO, THE GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO, 
ITS INSTRUMENTALITIES AND AGENCIES (THE “GOVERNMENT”), AND 
EACH OF THEIR RESPECTIVE OFFICERS, DIRECTORS, EMPLOYEES, 
AGENTS, ATTORNEYS, ADVISORS, MEMBERS, PARTNERS OR AFFILIATES 
(COLLECTIVELY, THE “PARTIES”) MAKE NO REPRESENTATION OR 
WARRANTY, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, TO ANY THIRD PARTY WITH RESPECT 
TO THE INFORMATION CONTAINED HEREIN AND ALL PARTIES 
EXPRESSLY DISCLAIM ANY SUCH REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES. 

 

 

 

 


